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All are very welcome to come and join with us at Bethesda Gospel Hall  in  Bangor, County
Down, Northern Ireland. We have a Gospel meeting each Sunday  night at 7pm, followed by a
light supper and time of fellowship. We also have a  prayer meeting and Bible study on a
Wednesday night at 8pm. And on the last  Friday of every month, from September through to
June, we have a special meeting  at 7:45pm with lively singing and a supper provided. You will
be made very welcome to any  of these meetings. If you are in the area, why not drop in. Below
is a map of  our location in Bangor. God bless.

  

 1 / 1

http://www.bethesdagospelhall.net

